
 
 

           28th September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have been made aware that another pupil in Year 9 has tested positive for Covid-19. 
 
As the year group is currently in self-isolation, we are working with Track Trace Protect and Public 
Health Wales to determine whether the current period of self-isolation needs to be extended.  
 
It is not thought that this case is linked to the previous case or that there are any additional contacts 
within the school. 
 
More information will follow tomorrow. 
 

With best wishes, 

 

 
Mr. S. Clarke (Headteacher 
 


